Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 5:06 PM **To:** Lysynski, Heather < <u>hlysynsk@London.ca</u>>

Subject: RE: 440 grey st demolition...

No submit this one instead

To whom it may concern as a resident of Grey Street between the blocks of Maitland and Colborne I am 100% against the demolition of 440 Grey Street... being that said building has to be around a hundred years old historically speaking I think it needs to be maintained as too many buildings that are of historical age and Heritage status are being torn down... I also am against it being demolished for the purpose of putting multiple units..... as someone who is a neighbor I feel it is too small of a property to put multiple units in, as well as the current property is not being maintained very well so what are we going to be dealing with and having to look at if he is permitted to have it occupied by multiple tenants rather than a single family living there what condition will be......

Thank you concerned and not very happy resident